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Czech Republic  
 
 
 
 
Of our most consideration  
 

On behalf of the Department of Environment of the Volunteer Fire Brigade of Paraguay (C.B.V.P.), an 
institution with 43 years of uninterrupted service to the community, assisting in various types of incidents, 
fires, rescues, leakage of hazardous materials and various services, we refer to you since we want to continue 
strengthening bons between firefighters at an international level, especially in Hazardous Materials. 

 
Within the framework of relations between institutions, we ask for your good disposition, letting you 

know the points of interest which are intended, so we could strengthen ties of cooperation, considering the 
extensive experience of your Institution on the instruction of Hazardous Materials courses that we plan to 
develop: 
 
 
Project Scope 
 
The Scope of the Present Project is at an institutional level, it is intended to reach firefighters who want to 
specialize in Hazardous Materials, and everything related to it. 
The points indicated to strengthen ties are:  
 

1. Support to the C.B.V.P. Environment Department. 
2. Virtual courses for members of the Paraguayan Volunteer Fire Department to train in Hazardous 

Materials. 
 

Without further to add, we would love to have you integrated and being part of our projects, beginning by 
strengthening ties and adding courses with highly trained instructors in the area. 
 
Already grateful for your kind attention, we bid you farewell with the high esteem that corresponds you. 
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Cap. Insp. César Fleitas  
Enviroment Department Director 
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